
 

CANCELATION OF MEETING 
 
 
 
 

ASIAN ART COMMISSION 
Executive Committee Meeting 

 
 

May 29, 2012 
 

 
 
This notice is to advise that the regularly scheduled May 29, 
2012 Executive Committee Meeting of the Asian Art 
Commission, scheduled from 4:00 to 6:00 p.m. at the Asian Art 
Museum, 200 Larkin Street, San Francisco, California is 
canceled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Call 415-581-3753 if you have any questions. 
 
 


